
From 122 Mansfield Road NW32JR. 

My  comments regarding this proposed development. 

We  would hope that the trees behind the gardens o f  126 and 128 Mansfield Road woo Id b e  retaitted. They 
not only older pr ivacy to the occupants o f  the above homes  hut shelter several species spring 
and summer. We  undeptand that the children in the nursery school also enjoy seeing these 
learning about them. It would be a great shame to destroy a natural habit such as this. 

At the consultation meeting at Gospel Oak School we understood from the Headmaster  and council 
representatives that a fence might  he installed behind the gardens. This would be o f  ginat advantage in 
cutting down the noise fipm the school Os well as giving some privacy. 

We  hope these comments  will ba given full consideration. 

Margaret and Patrick Casonent 


